
Mr Grueneich
I am sending you this email to ask you to please make sure the stoplight 
at Main and Highway One in Oakes, ND  is left operational.   As a 
parent, resident and business owner in Oakes the safety of our children 
and all residents is our main concern.  Taking this stop light out would 
put so many in danger so many times. Please keep this in mind when you 
vote on this matter.  Thank you for your time.
Jonda Praska


